
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PISC’s Spring/Summer 2013 Flurry  

 

PISC’s SPRING 

BANQUET! 
Saturday, May 4th, at 

PISC Clubhouse Starts at 

5:30 Dinner served @ 6pm. 

Only $5/per person. 
 

Fill out the included form and 

RSVP to Karen East, 825 Lee Rd, 

Waterford, PA 16441.  OR - you 

can email your information to 

BJRMEK@gmail.com 

Email your name, address and 

how many will be in attendance.  

Then pay at the door. 
RSVP by April 23

rd
! 

 

ECSA’s Family Picnic  

Friday, July 26
th

, 2013 
@ PISC clubhouse 5:30pm-

Bring a dish to share… 
 

ECSA – Erie Crawford Snowmobile 

Alliance – if you are a member of 

PISC, then you are also a member 

of ECSA!  ESCA is a group of club 

leaders from this region who get 

together and work together to bring 

regional issues to the state and to 

also plan the regions trail system.  

ECSA is holding thier annual 

FAMILY PICINIC on Friday, July 

26th, 2013.  Join fellow members  

and have fun with your family at the 

PISC cluhouse for this annual picnic.  

During this time you can meet new 

and old members, eat, have a great 

time playing games and meeting 

new people.  Also see who you can 

recognize in “regular” clothes… All 

are welcome… bring your family and 

friends who may want to join. 

Quick ECSA meeting, then picnic 

afterwards. 

Bring a dish to share. 

 

*PISC Events* 
 

May 2013 
 

 New Officers take office. 

 General Meeting, Thursday, 

May 2nd NEW TIME!!!  8pm 
 

 NEW- Board mtg is now at 

7pm prior to general meeting 

 

 Spring Banquet, Saturday 

May 4th, happy hour at 5:30, 

dinner at 6pm at the PISC 

clubhouse. 

June, July, August 
 

 Thursday August 1st Board 

Meeting, 7pm 

***No General meetings for June 

and July*** 
 

 August – General & Grass 

Drag planning Meeting 

Thursday August 1st at 8pm 
 

 2013 – ECSA Summer Picnic 

July 26th at PISC 

September 2013 
 

 Grass Drags 2013…  

Sunday September 15th 

more info to come… 

November 2013 
 

 Safety Course Training 

Saturday, Nov 2nd, 2013 

ONLY 25 seats open, 

 call Tom Teed to register 

 @ 814-825-6521 

NEW RAFFLE PARTY DATE!!! 

Saturday, NOVEMER 16th  

@ Sparrow Pond … 

More details to come. 

Results of Elections 
The annual elections were held at the 

general meeting on Thursday, April 

4th, 2013 
 

Your New Officers are: 

President – Mike Keverline 

Vice President – Dick East 

Secretary – Karen East 

Treasurer – Linda McCarthy 

Membership Coordinator – Bev Rapp 

New Board Members – Sid Schaefer, 

Tom Teed, Eric McKenzie 

 

www.snowmobilePISC.com 

 

N E W !  S t a r t i n g  

M A Y  2013…  

 General meetings will be held 

first Thursday of each month - 

August thru May, (no general 

meetings for June and July) at the 

clubhouse @ 8pm… following 

the board meetings which will 

start at 7pm on the same night. 

DON’T FORGET - MARK YOUR 
CALENDARS! 

 
NEW RAFFLE PARTY DATE!  

Saturday, November 16th 2013 
We are holding the party in a New 
Month this year due to hunting and 

Christmas seasons.  This was 
decided by our members, and 
voted on at one of the monthly 

meetings recently.  
 

Still to be held @ Sparrow Pond … 
More details to come. 

mailto:BJRMEK@gmail.com
http://www.snowmobilepisc.com/


 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presque Isle Snowmobile Club 

9390 Old French Road 

Waterford, PA 16441 

www.snowmobilePISC.com 

bjrmek@gmail.com 

 

 

PISC has lost another 
great member… 

 

Herbert Sweny, 92 young years  
passed away this winter in Florida.  
Herb had always said, that age is 
just a number and his is unlisted 
(as quoted form his obituary in 
ETN)  Herb was a long time 
devoted PISC member and one of 
our wonderful land owners who 
has allowed us access to his 
property for many years.  Each 
year when our trail bosses go out 
to talk to the landowners they all 
looked forward to talking to Herb 
and seeing all that he had done on 
his property getting the trails ready 
for another snowmobiling season.  
He always took the time to go over 
his plans for trail improvements, 
and showed PISC’s members 
great hospitality on every visit. 
Herb and the trail gang had been 
talking about trail improvements 
they planned on working on this 
spring.  This past winter, some of 
his family got to ride PISC trails 
with Bob Percy.  We hope that his 
family is able to continue to get out 
and enjoy the sport that Herb 
enjoyed and supported for so 
many years.  The Board of PISC 
would like to extend Herb’s family 
our condolences on behalf of the 
entire PISC’s membership and 
surrounding clubs as well, he was 
well known in our neck of the 
woods.  He will be sorely missed 
but not forgotten!   

We want to thank all the 

members who help get the 

trails ready to ride, and keep 

them open and safe.  We 

would also like to thank all the 

members who work behind 

the scenes for all their hard 

work and dedication.  All 

PISC members have skills 

that can be used… look for a 

Club Member Business 

Directory coming out in the 

fall.  Thanks for all you do to 

make this club special!!! 

 

 

 

A Big 

THANKS!!! 

Thanks to all the Groomer 
Gang guys for the great 

trails this year… 

 Some of our best riding 
was done in March! 

For details on work 
parties… check out the 

website and go on 
Facebook and  

“friend” Erie PISC 

 

PISC members are gathering 
ideas about how to honor our 
members who have passed… 
if you have an idea, please 
attend a meeting and share or 
email me at address below..  
PISC currently has a plaque 
that we add member names 
when they pass, but we are 
also looking for ideas for other 
ways to remember our 
wonderful, gone but not 
forgotten members. 

 

Always looking for 

articles and pictures to 

publish in the 

newsletter…  

and on the Website 

Email the webmaster at 

bjrmek@gmail.com 

 

Thanks! 

 
................ 

 

We are really looking for 

someone who loves to write to 

help with newsletter and 

website!   

 

Call Bev @ 814-873-1752  

if you are interested!!! 

Tech Corner  
Summer storage tip.  As most 

everyone is aware by now, the new 
E10 fuel can cause major havoc with 
all of our motorized toys.  This is my 
theory.  Additives may work,  but I  
think the less fuel that is there to turn 
bad, the less of an issue it will be 
when I add a full tank of fresh gas at 
the beginning of next season. 
Carbureted models with fuel shut-
off valve – Add correct amount of 
additive (of your choice) to your 
tank.  Start the engine and then turn 
off the fuel. Let it idle until it shuts 
down. (Making sure not to overheat 
engine)  Siphon as much fuel out of 
the tank as possible and use it in 
your lawn mower or even vehicle)  
Fuel injected models or with out a 
fuel shut-off valve. Add additive, run 
engine for a while making sure not to 
overheat and shut down manually, 
siphon and re-use in another 
vehicle.  Before you start your sled 
again next season add at least 5 
Gallons of priemium fuel. I have 
used this method the past couple of 
years with no issues. 
Mike Keverline-President PISC 
 
 

Membership Renewals 
something new  
in the works! 

 

In September(ish)… 
an application to renew your 
membership will be enclosed in your 
newsletter, and available online… 
www.snowmobilepisc.com. 
 

This year we are hoping to offer 
ONLINE registration via PAY PAL. 
The webmaster (me) is working on 
that… 
 

PS – if you have expereince in 
setting up online stores or have 
other ideas… they are most 
welcomed! 
 

SO KEEP YOUR EYES OPEN!!! 
 

THE CLUB’S SUCCESS DEPENDS ON 
YOU, OUR MEMBERS!!! 

http://www.snowmobilepisc.com/
mailto:bjrmek@gmail.com
mailto:bjrmek@gmail.com
http://www.snowmobilepisc.com/

